GOVERNMENT HOUSE
OTTAWA

15th December, 1964.

Dear Miss Dawson,

Having heard from Miss
Cheesman and you collaborated with her
in the colouring of the exquisite prints
published in Mr. de Volpi's book, I want
to thank you as well as Miss Cheesman
for having made of this book something
so very special and so beautiful.

With 21l good wishes,

Yours very sincerely,

(Madame George P. Vanier)



